
Date: 11/30/2012 4:18:49 PM 
Subject: Fw: Order of the Silver Crescent - Ralph Hendricks

From: Walker, Madison
To: Bondurant, KateKateBondurant@gov.sc.gov

'bondurant.kate@gmail.com'bondurant.kate@gmail.com
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Madison Walker

From: Anne Wallice [mailto:AnneWallice@scsenate.gov]
Sent: Friday, November 30, 2012 04:18 PM
To: Walker, Madison
Subject: Order of the Silver Crescent - Ralph Hendricks

Madison,

Senator Fair wanted to check on the status of a packet that had been mailed in from Re-Wa in Greenville, nominating 
Mr. Ralph Hendricks for the Order of the Silver Crescent. I believe Re-Wa is having a retirement celebration for Mr. 
Hendricks next Friday, December 7th, and were hoping to present Mr. Hendricks with the award then, should his
nomination be successful.

I would appreciate any guidance or updates related to Mr. Hendricksa€™ nomination. Also, as this e-mail is a follow 
up to a voicemail that I also left, please do not feel obligated to respond both by phone and e-mail.

Thank you for your time and I look forward to hearing from you. I hope you have a nice weekend!

Best,

Anne Wallice
Research Director
Corrections and Penology Committee
211 Gressette Bldg.
P. O. Box 142
Columbia, SC 29202
803.212.6420 (office)
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